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NURSERY THURSDAY FRIDAY

RECEPTION THURSDAY FRIDAY

YEAR 1 MONDAY THURSDAY

YEAR 2 TUESDAY THURSDAY

YEAR 3 TUESDAY FRIDAY

YEAR 4 WEDNESDAY FRIDAY

YEAR 5 MONDAY TUESDAY

YEAR 6 FRIDAY

YEAR 5 95.2%

96%
YEAR 4 97.7%

YEAR 6 96.8%

ATTENDANCE
Our target is 97%

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER
Friday 17th January 2025

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS 95.7%

A MESSAGE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL

Mrs Jenkins

95.9%

Mrs Faxon

A MESSAGE FROM OUR HEAD OF SCHOOL

94.8%

96.5%

Well done Year 1, 4 & 6 this
week! Keep up the good

work.

PE TIMETABLE 
PE kits need to include a white t-
shirt, black shorts and trainers.

For colder weather a sports
jumper and joggers. 

Please bring your child's PE kit
on a Monday morning and leave

it in school for the week to be
returned on Friday.

Don't forget to label your child's
clothes.  
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TWIST POPS

FEB
7

SQUEEZIE HOT
DOG POP

FEB
28

HARRY POTTER
MARSHMALLOW 

MAR
14

DINO POPS

JAN
31

MILLIONS
CANDY SPRAY 

MAR
7

MAD SCIENCE
MINI CHEWS

upcoming Fridayupcoming Friday
FeastsFeasts

This week we have seen the return of the sun (a little) and finally
managed to get back outside a little more. We also got to enjoy the

Rocksteady performance this week with the children who participating in
these sessions demonstrating everything they have learnt. 

We have also enjoyed the first BPP Sports Competition of 2025. 

Have a great weekend everyone. 

This week the children have been able to brave the great outdoors again
after the thaw of lots of snow last week. We are back in the full swing of
things - as you can see from our 'snaps' of the week - the children have

enjoyed science experiments, art sessions and music galore. 
It really is a vibrant school where children certainly thrive. 

https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/
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Our Parent/Carer Consultations for
Year 6s is being held on 

You can now schedule your
appointment via Arbor, under

Guardian Consultations. 

We hold the Y6 meeting earlier in
the year to discuss your child's
progress prior to SAT's taking

place.
 If you experience any issues

booking a slot through the Arbor
App, please contact the school

office.

Year 3 & 4 are heading off
to visit the Jorvik Viking
Centre. They will be
travelling to York via
coach. Please make the
£17.00 contribution
payment via Arbor, under
trips.

Year 5 & 6 are heading off
to visit the The National
Space Centre. They will be
travelling to Leicester City
Centre via coach. Please
make the £15.00
contribution payment via
Arbor, under trips.
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Wednesday 22nd 2025
Thursday 23rd January 2025 

y6 Parent/carer
consultations reminder

We kindly remind all parents
and carers to ensure childre
are collected on time at the
end of the school day or after
attending any after-school
clubs.

For those with children in
clubs, please double check the
club’s finish time to avoid any
delays. Prompt collection is
important to help us maintain
the smooth running of our
school and to ensure the
safety and wellbeing of all our
students. 

Thank you for your continued
support and cooperation.

The first BPP competition of 2025 took place yesterday. 
LKS2 dodgeball was held at Oakwell Rise - 60 children from
across the three schools participating in some fierce games of
dodgeball! Well done everyone! 







Inspiring  today, making a difference  tomorrow

We are:
Child Focused 

Nurturing
Inclusive 
Ambitious

For the full time Nursery children, they will be an additional 30 minutes of lunchtime
where children will need to be provided with a packed lunch from home. The lunch

period will be inclusive within the offer and no further charges will be made.

Admissions to Nursery will be in order of the Date of Birth, regardless of whether
you require 30 hrs or 15hrs. If you wish to apply for a 30hr funded place, you need to

apply online at https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare  to receive an 11 digit
code. 

When you have received an 11 digit code please provide this to the school office by
the 1st December for January intake.

Oakwell Rise Primary Academy is delighted to offer 30 hour funding for children
either starting in Nursery or continuing their Nursery education into the next

academic year, 2025/2026.

We are able to offer the following:
• 30 hr funded places
• 15 hr funded places 

The Nursery day will run as follows:
• AM session – 08:30 - 11:30
• PM session – 12:00 – 15:00

30 HOUR
 NURSERY FUNDING 

https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare

